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Lockers for use of Members 

 

For the convenience of members, lockers have been provided in the Outer 

Lobby of Lok Sabha where members may keep their parliamentary papers, etc. 

 
2. As lockers are limited in number, lockers to members will be issued on 

FIRST COME FIRST SERVED BASIS. Each locker has a lock and key.  

Members are requested to collect the keys of the lockers from the Parliamentary 

Notice Office during working hours. 
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